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27th June 2024 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

 The Feast on the Field – Friday 12th July 2024  

 

We are delighted to inform you that we will be holding our annual event Feast on the Field on Friday 

12th July 2024. We have been busy planning fun activities for your child/ren to take part in as a 

celebration of their hard work. This year there will be a bouncy assault course, games, and ice creams / 

ice lollies. 

 

We are kindly asking for a £2.50 contribution towards the cost of these activities which can be payable 

via Arbor. 

 

We, as a school, will be providing a special BBQ school lunch for all the children on this day. This is at no 

extra cost to parents / carers. The menu options are as follows: 

 

Burger 

Jumbo Sausage 

Vegetarian Sausage 

 

Served with: 

Various Salads 

Home baking 

 

If your child wishes to have a packed lunch from home on this day then they can do so but please indicate 

this using the form below. 

 

Could I please ask that you complete the form below to provide us with your child’s lunch choice and 

other relevent information which we require for the day. Please complete this form no later than Thursday 

4th July as we need to place the food order by this date and we will not be able to accept bookings after 

this date.  

 

Feast on the Field Form 

 

 

Letter continues.. 

http://www.rossettacre.n-yorks.sch.uk/
https://forms.office.com/e/ANEb7jYgtN


 

 

 

The children will not be required to wear school uniform and should come appropriately dressed, wearing 

clothing suitable for a full day outdoors in typical summer weather (ie: shorts and a tee-shirt). They will 

need to bring a long-sleeved tee-shirt to cover up if the sun gets warm. Please could they also bring with 

them sunhats and a labelled bottle of suncream (this will be need to reapplied by the children through the 

day). Suncream must not be shared as some children may have a reaction to certain brands. All children 

will need to also bring a named water bottle to keep with them outside. 

 

We hope that this will be a fun and enjoyable day for the children. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Corrine Penhale 

 

 


